
Dear HMS Orchestra Parents/Guardians:

The HMS orchestra program is selling Polar Bottle® insulated water
bottles to help support and supplement the program. These 24-ounce
bottles are sturdy and well-insulated. They will be a wonderful addition to
your student’s belongings to help advertise the orchestra program, as well
keep your student hydrated throughout the school year.

These bottles were ordered by the previous orchestra teacher, but we have
many bottles left over. If you, your student, family, or friends are
interested in a water bottle, please fill out the following form and return
the form and payment with your student during orchestra.

The proceeds will go toward providing replacements for musical supplies
throughout the school year. Thank you for your constant and everlasting
support in the Henderson Middle School Orchestra Program. We cannot
do it without your help.

Ms. Tang



Water Bottle Order Form

Student Name: _____________________________________________________

Student Grade: _____________________ Date: _______________________

Parent Name: _______________________________________________________

Parent E-mail: ______________________________________________________

Quantity: _______________ X   $10.00 per bottle = Total: ______________

(Please check one) Exact Cash: ____________ OR Check: ____________
** Make checks payable to Henderson Middle School Orchestra**

Please attach payment with this form and return them with your
student to Ms. Tang.


